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Peltier, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:27 PM
To: Barker, Chuck L.
Cc: Autry, Donnie; Thielemier, Steve; pocawater@suddenlinkmail.com; Peltier, Hannah
Subject: AR0034835_MacLean ESNA ARP001048 supplement to Dec 2012 semi annual 

Pretreatment Report reply_20130122

Chuck, et.al, 
 
Your contract lab’s analyticals and Chain of Custody were received supplementing MacLean-ESNA’s 
December 2012 semi-annual Pretreatment report.  The report is complete and compliant with the 
Federal Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec: William Daniel, City of Pocahontas Wastewater Plant Manager 
 
From: Barker, Chuck L. [mailto:CBarker@macleanfogg.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:24 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Cc: Autry, Donnie; Thielemier, Steve 
Subject: FW: AR0034835_MacLean ESNA ARP001048 Dec 2012 semi annual Pretreatment Report reply_20130104 
 
Allen, 
 
Please find attached the sampling and analysis reports requested. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Chuck Barker | Engineering Manager 
MacLean-ESNA 
611 Country Club Road, Pocahontas, AR  72455 
Office 870-892-4785  Cell 870-378-7206 
www.macleanfoggcs.com 
 
 

From: Gilliam, Allen [mailto:GILLIAM@adeq.state.ar.us]  
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 2:43 PM 
To: Autry, Donnie; Thielemier, Steve 
Cc: pocawater@suddenlinkmail.com 
Subject: AR0034835_MacLean ESNA ARP001048 semi annual Pretreatment Report reply_20130104 
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Donnie, 
 
Your December 2012 semi-annual Pretreatment report was received, reviewed and deemed 
incomplete, but compliant with the alternative Metal Finishing limitations in 40 CFR 433.17 utilizing 
the combined wastestream formula. 
 
Per 40 CFR 402.12(g), “…the [semi-annual] reports required in paragraphs…(e)…of this section shall 
contain the results of sampling and analysis…” 
 
Please submit your contract lab’s analytical data and chain of custody for the samples you had 
analyzed for this semi-annual report within thirty (30) days from the date on this 
correspondence.  MacLean has included these in previous reports and is necessary to verify the 
values typed into the submitted semi-annual report form. 
 
A signature on the cover letter would be appropriate also. 
 
Thank you for the flow calculations verifying the alternative limits using the combined wastestream 
formula in 40 CFR 403.6(e)(1)(i).  Please continue this procedure. 
 
Please retain all Pretreatment reports and related correspondence/documentation for a period of 
three (3) years per 40 CFR 403.12(o). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  William Daniel, City of Pocahontas Wastewater Plant Manager 
 
From: Autry, Donnie [mailto:DAutry@macleanfogg.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 1:56 PM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Subject: Semi-Annual Report ARP001048 
 
Allen, 
  
Please find the semi‐annual report attached.  Thanks. 
  
  

 
Donnie Autry | Product Development Supervisor 
MacLean-ESNA 
611 Country Club Road, Pocahontas, AR  72455 
Office 870-892-4710  Cell 870-378-7065 
www.macleanfoggcs.com 
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